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28TH ANNUAL MATH-PHYSICS INTERSCHOOL QUIZ SHOW–LUZONWIDE 
OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES–BAGUIO  

 
 The Math-Physics Society of the University of the Philippines (UP)–Baguio will 
conduct its 28th Annual Math-Physics Interschool Quiz Show–Luzonwide  on February 
4, 2017 at the Baguio Convention Center, Baguio City. 
  
 The Quiz Show aims to:  
 

1. identify and encourage Mathematics and Physics-inclined students 
across Luzon; 

2. help participants foster enthusiasm in Mathematics and Physics; 
3. enable them to minimize their negative attitude towards 

Mathematics and Physics; and 
4. help them develop friendly competition among the participants. 

 
The target participants are secondary students and their respective coaches 

from both public and private schools in Luzon (Regions I, II, III, IV-A and IV-B, V, 
Cordillera Administrative Region and National Capital Region). 

 
Participation  of  both  public  and  private  schools shall  be  subject  to  the 

no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

 
 More information may be inquired from any of the following: 
 

 Harlee T. Quizzagan 
Vice President  

  University of the Philippines (UP) Math-Physics Society 
  Gov. Pack Road, Baguio City 
  Mobile Phone No.: 0929-718-3586 
  Email Address: htquizzagan@up.edu.ph 
 

 Jino Fernando B. Genodia 
External Affairs Committee Chairperson 
University of the Philippines (UP) Math-Physics Society 
Mobile Phone No.:  0916-330-1479 
Email Address:  jbgenogdia@up.edu.ph 
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